
1

Olivia Glantz

From: Tom Kay <thokay@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 8:42 AM

To: Olivia Glantz

Cc: Mark B. Ferris (markf@pdgnw.com); Mark Hoyt; jefftross@msn.com; G

Subject: Re: Appeal Sub-AdJ19-02

Good morning Olivia, 

 

     The attached appeal is from a neighbor who lives immediately adjacent to Wren Heights. This same 

neighbor also appealed this project when it was first brought to planning a couple years ago. He has been 

threatening to appeal for some time if I wouldn’t agree to at least one of his several demands. Including, to buy 

and disrupt part of this project and or my buying his property. Neither proposal is of interest to me, especially 

when couched with this threat and bullying tactic of an appeal. Wren Heights remains a very carefully 

conceived and complementary, public benefiting project.  

     I have sent this appeal to both my land use lawyer and to Jeff Tross  for their input. Thank you.  

 

Tom Kay  

Thokay@comcast.net 

503 931-4433 

 

On Jun 21, 2019, at 9:16 PM, Olivia Glantz <OGlantz@cityofsalem.net> wrote: 

Two appeals were received today. I have attached one and will forward the other when I am back in the office. 
  
Olivia Glantz 
Planner III 
City of Salem | Community Development Department 
555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem  OR  97301 
oglantz@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2343  
Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 
  

  

<City of Salem Appeal Final - w exhibit.pdf> 


